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ADVISORY

Per instructions of the Insurance Commissioner, work in the
Insurance Commission (IC) shall be suspended on Wednesday, 17
April 2019 starting 12:01 PM to enable IC personnel to prepare for the
observance of the Holy Week.

A skeletal force will be maintained by the Public Assistance and
Mediation Division (PAMD) to receive documents and official
correspondences.

Please be guided accordingly.
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